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MCPS	informed	us	that,	due	to	constraints	of	distance	learning	and	the	negotiations	made	
between	the	unions,	the	Connect	Business	Challenge	will	not	happen	this	school	year.	
	
Once	we	have	a	better	idea	of	the	MCPS	plans	for	the	rest	of	the	school	year,	I	will	coordinate	a	
remote	meeting	with	the	partners	to	discuss	plans	for	the	next	school	year.	All	the	partners	
expressed	interest	in	working	together	next	year.		
	
Nora	Vacariu	Webster	
Connect	Business	Challenge	Committee	Chair	

	
	
	

	


